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 trevor barton OBJ2015/1042/P 01/04/2015  08:30:52 I am the Occupier of the Ground Floor Flat at 11, Patshull Road, and as such wish to object to the 

building of a one storey extension to number 9, Patshull Road; on the grounds that Firstly,the light 

through my rear windows, which is already surrounded by light blocking walls and a fire escape will be 

severely restricted as it will block much light coming from the West. The lack of light will also have an 

adverse affect on the shared rear garden making it difficult to grow many plants, it is already restricted. 

My flat is already a bit gloomy and this will only add to it, and as disabled housebound person I don't 

get to see much light anyway, this will make matters even worse; I can see it being necessary to have 

the lights on during the afternoon!

    Secondly, I would like to object on the grounds that this proposed building will add to the 

"concreting" over of soil which is needed to prevent run-off and potential flooding, I do now want any 

flooding to my rear door, which has never happened before.

   Thirdly, I object to the proposed building over of green space, which is essential to wildlife in the 

area and enables there to be a "green corridor", whereby birds and animals can move from space to 

space, if this is blocked even partly it will mean less wildlife opportunities in  the surrounding area. It 

may be a relatively small area but as a Member of the RSPB, and several other wildlife organisations, I 

know every small part of the "puzzle" of green land adds up, therefore even relatively small proposals 

like this should not go ahead as they are part of a larger picture of protection and potential for wildlife 

to blossom and go toward the protection of individual species.

    Lastly I would like to apologise for having to object to this but there are more important things in life 

than the enlargement of properties usually for profit.

    Yours Sincerely

     Trevor Barton.

11 A Patshull road

Kentish Town
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